c/o Justice?
Prior House,

6 Tilbury Place,
Brighton.

BN2 2GY

Tuesday, 13th September, 1994.

Dear Michael Howard,

We are writing to thank you for the positive effect the
Criminal Justice Bill has had on our community.

Your attempt to criminalise our culture has unified it like
never before. Thanks to you we are now witnessing the largest grass roots
movement of direct action in years.

Your inspiration has made us work closer together:
Networking is happening across the nation- Road Protesters and Ravers, Gay Rights
Activists and Hunt Saboteurs, Travellers and Squatters and Many More, as we
realise the strength of our numbers.

As the man personally responsible for such collective
positivity we cordially invite you to open our Ideal Squat Exhibition on Monday
19th September at 12 am, at a location to be confirmed, and furthermore we would
be honoured if you would accept the position of honorary mascot for the ‘Justice?’
group.

We look forward to your reply!

RS.V.P

Yours Sincerely,

for Justice?




